
 

BRITISH VIRGIN ISLANDS COMMISSION OF INQUIRY 

PRESS NOTICE 

MAKING REQUESTS FOR INFORMATION AND DOCUMENTATION  

 
The Commission of Inquiry (“the Commission”) was announced on 18 January 2021 
to look into whether corruption, abuse of office or other serious dishonesty may have 
taken place amongst public, elected and statutory officials in recent years.  The 
Commissioner was sworn in on 22 January and began his work from that date.    
 
The Commissioner is extremely grateful for the information that has been shared to 
date, and for the constructive engagement he received during his visit to the Islands 
in January/February; and for the information which continues to flow in. 
 
The next stage of the Inquiry, expected to last several months, will involve seeking 
further information and documentation predominantly from public officials, including 
elected and statutory officials.   
 
The Commissioner has been informed and welcomes that it is BVI Government 
policy that all ministries, departments, statutory bodies and Government-owned 
entities provide appropriate and timely cooperation with the Inquiry.  He also 
understands that the Attorney General, assisted by Withers Solicitors, will coordinate 
the implementation of that policy.   
 
The Commissioner wants to reassure the population of the BVI, and its public 
officers in particular, that whatever mechanisms government adopts to assist the 
Commission there is nothing to prevent those in public office who have concerns 
from coming forward directly to the Commission.  They have every right to do so, 
and if they do their information and input into the Inquiry will be kept strictly 
confidential.   
 
The Commission encourages anyone who would like to submit information relating to 
the Inquiry to do so as soon as possible via the secure website portal   
(www.bvi.public-inquiry.uk).  As well as the website portal, the Commission has 
provided a number of different and secure ways for individuals to share information 
with the Inquiry Team, including a dedicated email address, a WhatsApp phone 
number for messages or audio/video calls, and a UK postal address – all detailed on 
the website.  All information will be received and held in strict confidence. 
 
 
Steven Chandler 
Secretary to the Commission 
 
15 February 2021 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bvi.public-inquiry.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Csirgary.hickinbottom%40ejudiciary.net%7C66e53eb45a7347f5e74e08d8cda931a5%7C723e45572f1743ed9e71f1beb253e546%7C0%7C0%7C637485473862753393%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=eHS%2BXGR0ZmEDW3HR3Y8hn8qhELCTRnLt5EB6Si2GuGg%3D&reserved=0

